
BANNARGHATTA MAIN ROAD, GOTTIGERE P.O. 

BANGALORE 83 

 

 

CARMEL ACADEMY 

 

Circular Regarding Spell Bee Competition for Grade 1-10 

 

Date: 19.06.2023 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

We are glad to announce that Carmel Academy is conducting a Spell Bee 

Competition, in association with WIZ National Spell Bee. All the students 

interested to be part of the contest may register their names on or before 23rd June, 

2023. Please find the details regarding the same: 

Eligibility Criteria: Grades 1 to 10 

Registration Fee (Inclusive of preparatory booklet): Rs. 150/- 

 

NOTE: Kindly ensure that the name and other details provided in the form are 

written in block letters. 

 

Warm Regards 

Principal 

Carmel Academy 

 


